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Message from the Guest Editor

Dear Colleagues,

Operative office hysteroscopy is an essential part of
gynecologic practice. Hysteroscopy is a relatively safe
procedure. However, as with any type of surgery,
complications are possible. With hysteroscopy,
complications occur in less than 1% of cases. Interest in
the field of hysteroscopy is continuously increasing. We
believe that there is a need for an update in hysteroscopy,
safer and improve the effectiveness of hysteroscopy in the
diagnosis and treatment of intrauterine pathologies. This
Special Issue focuses on recent advances in hysteroscopy.
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